
June 6, 2024 

At the Senior Advisory Council meeting on June 3, 2024 council 
member Stanley Piatkowski resigned from his position at the end of the 
meeting and told everyone on the way out that the Director would 
explain to them why he resigned. I explained to the council that I had 
shared with Stanley that someone submitted a volunteer application 
and expressed interest in joining the council. The term on the advisory 
council is two years unless someone else is interested in joining. 
Stanley has been on the council the longest. Since the advisory council 
only meets quarterly and our members are busy, trying to schedule a 
special meeting would be difficult. I sent out an email (see attached) to 
council members to vote to appoint Loretta Hall to fill Stanley term 
from June 2024- June 2025. The advisory council board voted 
unanimously in written consent. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 
248-698-2394.

Re
/

ctfully Submitted,

fl. 
Kathy Gordinear- Director 




